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September 1 St 2003. 

119 k.. - Ms. Maggie Hayes 
Environmental Co-ordinator, 
Shannon Environmental Services 
Smithstown hidustrial Estate, 
Shannon, 
Co. Clare. 

Dear Maggie 

I refer tc; your letter dated ISt'' August and I wish to confirm that the higher effluent discharge limits 
outlined in Table 1 of the issued effluent control regulations will be extended until August 3 lSt 2004. 
and the limits will be reviewed again on that date. 5, 
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